
HỘI THÁNH TIN LÀNH VIỆT NAM TẠI ÚC - MELBOURNE 

Vietnamese Evangelical Church in Australia – Melbourne 

45 Pickett Street Footscray Vic 3011 

19 November 2021 

Dear Church Members, 

 

The Victorian Government has eased COVID-19 restrictions across Victoria from 11:59 PM on 

Thursday 18 November 2021. There will be no longer limits on density or attendance, therefore  

you are encouraged to attend Sunday worship at Church from now on and especially the 

Thanksgiving Service on Sunday, 21 November 2021 if you have been fully vaccinated (*).  

 

In addition, the Church ZOOM 845 945 1045 remains open for those who cannot attend or 

have not yet met the vaccination requirements. 

 

The Church Committee  will endeavour to keep you informed of future changes.  

 

In the Love of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Melbourne Church Committee   

(*) You are considered fully vaccinated against COVID-19 for the purposes of attending a venue 
if: 

• you have received two doses of the COVID-19 vaccine (present digital certificate on 
phone or printed certificate), or 

• you have a valid medical exemption to COVID-19 vaccination issued by an authorised 
medical practitioner, or 

• you are under the age of 12 and two months. 

Sources:  https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/how-we-live#religion-and-ceremony 

 

Please keep an eye on the church's announcements during worship services and on the church's 

website  www.vecamelbourne.com.au 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/how-we-live#religion-and-ceremony
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